7 January 2019

Yours sincerely

Dear Parents/Carers,

Mini Tennis for Years 3 & 4 - Spring Term 2019

Looking forward to the new autumn term, we are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to attend the Mini Tennis Club to be after school. There are 16 places available and sessions will start on Thursday 17^{th} January 2019 at 3.20 pm - 4.20 pm and will run until 4^{th} April. There will be no charge for this club.

If your child would like to join the Mini Tennis Club please complete the attached form and return it to the office by Friday 11th January.

Children will need to wear their PE kit for this session and also bring a drink of plain water with them.

We will notify you by text if your child has been successful in obtaining a place.

Mrs JM Bayes
My child would like a place at the Mini Tennis Club starting on Thursday 17 th January 2019.
Please return by Friday 11 th January
CHILD'S NAME:CLASS:
PARENT/CARER NAME:PARENT/CARER SIGNATURE:
EMERGENCYCONTACT:
MEDICAL CONDITIONS: